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November 16, 2017 
 
 
To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair  
 Riverside Division      
 

From: Christiane Weirauch, Chair   
 Graduate Council 
 
 
Re: Open Access 2020 
 
 
The Graduate Council reviewed the Open Access 2020 proposal at their November 16, 
2017 meeting. The committee had no concerns and approved the proposal.    
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


